Caddo SO seeks owners of stray animals

Tuesday, May 25, 2010
The Caddo Sheriff's Office is seeking the owners of two donkeys found May 6 near Booker Road and Keithville-

Keatchie Road.

The animals will be sold if the owners are not located. For more information, contact Sgt. Doyle Smith at
681-1120.




